La Cueva Estates, LLC



5610 San Francisco NE ♦ Albuquerque, NM ♦ 87109 Phone (505) 823-2333 ♦ Fax (505) 856-5548

March 8, 2017

Dear Members of the DRB,

I am writing you to request an extension for my sidewalk deferral agreement. Since my last extension 2 of the 5 remaining sidewalks have been completed. There are 3 sidewalks that need to be finished.

The custom home market has had some increase in demand but as a whole is still a soft market.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith Tey (Keith Naylor

Managing Member

La Cueva Estates, LLC